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Response to Letter I28 

Barry Hacker 
 
I28-1 Noise contours produced for the PEIR were not generated using noise monitors or noise 

monitoring data at the Airport. Please refer to Master Response 4 (Noise Monitors and 
PEIR Calculations). Also, as discussed in the PEIR Section 2.4.1, existing noise contours 
surrounding the Airport were produced using the Aviation Environmental Design Tool 
(AEDT), the FAA’s required model for evaluating noise impacts in the vicinity of airports. 
Inputs used to develop existing conditions noise contours included detailed flight 
information gathered in 2016 (operational data for January 1–December 31, 2016). This 
included an evaluation of operational data provided by the County’s Airport Noise and 
Operations Monitoring System and FAA’s Traffic Flow Management System Counts and Air 
Traffic Activity System. Future year noise contours were also produced using AEDT, 
accounting for forecasted growth in the number of operations for each scenario analyzed 
along with other variables such as change in aircraft types operating at the Airport. More 
details on the noise analysis conducted for the PEIR can be found in Appendix D to the 
PEIR.  

 
 
  


